
 
 

Ryan Williams 
Member of Parliament 

Bay of Quinte 
 
 
April 13, 2022 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Re: Greeting letter request for Falun Dafa Day 
 
In honour of Falun Dafa Day being celebrated May 13, 2022, I am pleased to extend my best 
wishes to all Falun Dafa practitioners in Belleville.  
 
Canadians proudly uphold the values of multiculturalism, human rights, and freedom of 
expression. Falun Dafa practitioners embody these values while working tirelessly to promote 
harmony and well-being in communities throughout our region, with presence at numerous local 
festivals and events.  
 
We thank you for your continued commitment to world peace and we wish you the best of luck 
in your efforts to secure a group practice site in Belleville. 
 
With regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Williams 
MP, Bay of Quinte 


